Subject: RE: Comments on 2021/4224/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning Dept

Please ensure that my telephone number is NOT available for public view.

Thank you

D Sldi

-----Original Message-----

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 31 December 2021 15:48

To:

Subject: Comments on 2021/4224/P have been received by the council.

As the flat holder of the first floor flat in the property I would like to have conservation of the rear lateral chimney stack as this allows for a necessary flue in case of heating in the room beneath in the first floor flat, which has an original fireplace and chimney in situ.

I note the additional staircase and also the potential for increased occupancy, so acoustic separation to good standard will be important to reduce sound impact in my flat below.

Otherwise, being in a conservation area, roof tiles, velux and dormer windows will need to be of appropriate quality and appearance.

Comments made by D Soldi of

Comment Type is Interested Party